
 

Home Learning – Arts Week! 

This week we have enjoyed taking part in Arts Week… We have …   

• Enjoyed learning about the artist William Morris and how he created his printing artwork. 

• Explored lots of different ways of printing using different objects. 

• Created some wonderful under the sea printing artwork using bubble wrap, pompoms, hands, 

lego bricks, fingers and cookie cutters, we can’t wait to show everyone at the whole school art 

Gallery on Tuesday 3pm. 

• Enjoyed meeting Mrs James and exploring our new classroom during transition morning. 

Home Learning Task:  

TWO WEEK PROJECT (Week 2!)… We will be holding a pirate day on Friday 18th July.  During the 

day the children will take part in Pirate themed activities in class and in the garden.  In Preparation 

for this please could you make a pirate costume.  We do not expect you to buy a costume, see what 

you can create for free!  A stripy t shirt and shorts is a great start!  Maybe you could make a hat, 

parrot or flag? 

     

Next week we will be collecting all school reading books in for the Summer Holidays.  Please check if 

you have any at home and bring them into school.    We hope that you will continue reading over the 

school holidays, the library has many decodable books that you could borrow, you may also be 

interested to join Oxford Owl (It’s free to join) and has hundreds of Ebooks which are all decodable 

and link to the work we have done in Letters and Sounds.   

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-school/oxford-owl-ebook-collection 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Ms Burnell and Cheryl 

 

 

 

 

  


